
Dear TCS Family, 

It’s the most wonderful time of the year! Are you or someone you know counting down the 
days until Christmas?! We are excited to participate in Operation Christmas Child again 
this year. 

For the past 25 years Samaritan’s Purse has been collecting shoeboxes filled with gifts 
and delivering them to children in need around the world.  Each box is an opportunity for a 
boy or girl to experience the love of God in a tangible way and hear the gospel. 

Here is how YOU can participate!  

1. Find a shoebox.  Pack it with fun toys, supplies, and gifts. (Please 

see attached flier for a shoebox checklist, tracking label, and gift ideas) 
  

2. Deliver it to the school between now and November 15th! Boxes will be collected and 

delivered to a drop off location on Thursday November 15th. 
 

3. Make a monetary donation to help towards shipping the boxes.  The cost to ship a 
box is $9.  All money collected will be given to Operation Christmas Child, and we 
will be able to track the shipment of our school’s boxes around the world! Please 
include a check made payable to Operation Christmas Child or if you send in cash 
you can put in an envelope with Operation Christmas Child on the outside. 
  

4. The class with the most boxes will receive their very own RECESS 

BAG!!!!!! 

Please deliver your shoebox to your classroom so we can keep up with the classroom totals.  
Our goal is to collect 100 boxes this year!!!!! Would you prayerfully consider how you can be a part of this 
initiative? THANK YOU!!!  
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact Angi or Monica, the team leaders, if you have any questions.   
Angi Sklar:angisklar@gmail.com;  
Monica Kimeu: monica1913kimeu@gmail.com 

 

 
One body, many members, in Christ, 

Angi  and Monica 
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